HIV / Aids Policy

There is no discrimination against children, staff or parents who may be infected with, or
carrying, the HIV virus.

Staff are instructed to wear gloves when changing nappies or dealing with accidents involving
body fluids such as blood or vomit.

Soiled nappies and clinical waste is disposed of in hygienic bins, which are collected regularly.

All information given to us will be dealt with in strict confidence.

Staff are able to continue to work as long as they are medically fit to do so.

Children can continue to attend nursery as long as they are medically fit to do so.

Staff and children are advised to seek regular medical supervision.



